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important at https://aka.ms/L.earnAboutSenderldentification ]

For what my two cents is worth, I believe the traffic pattern at Broadview Chase and Parkvista should remain as-is.
I understand that the folks right there are upset. I would be too, if they made my dead end street a through street. |
used to live in the 800 block of Buehler Dr, and that WILL become the new cut through if you restrict traffic on
Broadview Chase. If1 still lived there I would also be pretty ticked that traffic would be increasing even more.
Cambridge, Lexington and Buehler will have increased numbers of speeding drivers, as they will feel the need to
drive faster to cut through.

The traffic problems on Broadview Chase will be short lived. Targeted enforcement could help alleviate some of

the traffic problems they are seeing. By making BC one way, you’re simply pushing the “problem” off to another
street. Leave it be, use resources you already have, and everything will work itself out.

Meghan Grayum
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